ELECTRONIC EQUIPMENT

GRADE 8

To whom it may concern,


Over the past few years, there has been a marked increase in the use of electronic equipment inside of the school during the school day and, at times, in the classroom.  The purpose of this brief message is to remind parents, guardians, and more importantly, the students of the Howards Grove Middle School policy as it relates to electronic equipment.  

According to page 4 of the Howards Grove Middle School Student Handbook, “…students are not to use cell phones, walkmans, CD players, I-Pods, game boys, or other electronic devices during the school day (7:40-2:51).   Such devices are to be turned off and kept in lockers…”

Technology has delivered many fantastic devices that make our lives easier; however, along with these devices comes the expectation of responsible usage.  Please take some time to remind your sons/daughters of this policy.  Failure of the students to abide by the expectations outlined in the student handbook will result in disciplinary action.
Thanks for your cooperation in this matter,
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Mrs. Vollbrecht
